
 
 
 

 

Kingston: Independence at Home 
Market Engagement: Service Development 

 
PLEASE NOTE UPDATED TIME AND VENUE 

 
Tuesday 28th February 2017; 13:00 - 15:00; Council Chambers Kingston, KT1 
1EU (see map attached - please report to the reception desk in Guildhall). 
 
Commissioners in Kingston would like to invite Providers to attend a further Provider 
Engagement event to discuss Kingston’s plans for recommissioning Home Care 
services. 
 
We will use this session to feedback to Providers the results from the soft market test 
questionnaire circulated following the first event held on 6th December 2016 and to 
explore in more detail key areas of the service we would like to commission. 
 
In particular, we would like to discuss with Providers 

 The nature of a capitated payment approach to the service 

 What an outcomes model for the service should look like 

We are especially keen to look at opportunities to build the workforce capacity we 
will need, with the right skills that we know are critical to achieving the sort of 
outcomes we want from this service. 
 
Please note that your attendance will not be viewed as commitment to bid for 
services and the information we will provide, although useful, will not disadvantage 
any supplier that is unable to attend. 
 
We hope you are able to join us on the 28th February 2017 at the Council 
Chambers, Kingston. 
 
Please register your interest to attend by e-mailing commissioning@kingston.gov.uk, 
confirming number and names of attendees, their position within your organisation 
and contact details (email address and telephone number) by 15:00 on Monday 20th 
February. If you require any further clarity please send your messages via the 
London Tenders Portal 


